Recommendations for Approval

South Thames Gateway Building Control Joint Committee — 8 December 2016
Renewal of STG Partnership for a 3rd Term

Resolved that:

(1) Members recommend to Gravesham, Medway and Swale Councils that the
South Thames Gateway Building Control Partnership continues for a third term from
1 October 2017 and requests that the Director of the Partnership, in consultation
with the Officer Steering Group, submit reports to the respective authorities together
with the Business Plan 2017/20 incorporating the financial plan up to 2020.

STG Business Plan 2017-2020
Resolved that:
(1) The Joint Committee approves the updated version of the Draft

Business plan for submission to the Cabinet of each partner authority
to approve the Final Draft Business Plan.



